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Donuts with the Dean 
January 27, 2012 

Event for Students, Faculty & Staff 

College of Education Dean Thomas Koballa wants education students, faculty and staff to have an 
opportunity to meet with him informally, so he’s launching the first in a series of Donuts with the Dean 
events. “The College of Education is like no other college on campus. Because we’re all focused on 
teaching, leading and serving in the broad field of education, we’re more like family than an institution,” 
Dean Koballa said. “These events are designed to be informal times when students, faculty and staff can 
talk with me and we can get to know each other better,” Koballa continued. 

The first event is scheduled for Thursday, February 2, from 8:30 to 9:30 a.m., in the lobby outside the 
Instructional Resources Center on the second floor. Pictured is Dean Thomas Koballa. 
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